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What a fun week of birthdays we had last week here at Woodstock Residential Care Home!

On Tuesday 1 March we celebrated Maud’s birthday, who received a surprise visit from her family! Maud received lots of cards,

presents and beautiful flowers.

We enjoyed celebrating Maggie’s birthday on Wednesday 2 March. Maggie was delighted to receive lots of cards and wonderful gifts

and she was also surprised by her family who came to see her on her special day.

It was Pete's turn to party on Thursday 3 March when we celebrated his birthday with him. He was also sent a super selection of

birthday cards and goodies and had a lovely visit at the weekend with his loved ones.

Maud, Maggie and Pete were each presented with a beautiful celebration cake, and enjoyed a lively rendition of 'Happy birthday' from

staff and friends at Woodstock!

Many happy returns to them all!

 

 


